
             
     

Dear Artisan/Vendor: 

       

You are cordially invited to participate in the 12th annual Groton Community Home Tour. 

This is Groton Community School’s (GCS) largest annual fundraising event. 

       

This year’s Home Tour will take place on Saturday, November 19, 2016 and we have 

reserved an inclement weather date of Sunday, November 20th. 

       

We have developed two levels of participation for you to select from: 

 

Package Price Details 

Half Day 
 

8-9 AM: Set up 
 
9-2 PM: Selling hours 
 
2-3 PM: Clean up 

 
 

$60 
 

(full payment is required upon 
sign up to guarantee space) 

Package includes: 
 

● Table at GCS (GCS is 
the starting point for 
all tour participants) 

Full Day 
 

9-10 AM: Set up 
 
10 - 4 PM: Selling hours 
 
4-5 PM: Clean up 

$90 
 

(full payment is required upon 
sign up to guarantee space) 

Package includes: 
 

● Designated area in 
one of the tour homes 
(location will be 
assigned by GCS 
Board members 
approximately 2 - 4 
weeks prior to the 
event) 

 

 

You may also take advantage of an “early bird special.” For all applications post marked by 

September 15th, you may deduct $5 from the package cost, making the Half Day $55 and a 

Full Day $85. 

  

If you would like to participate, please complete the enclosed application and include a check 

payable to Groton Community School so that we may secure a slot for you. Please note that 

payments will only be refunded in the event that GCS is unable to offer you a slot. 

       



Based on the experience of previous year’s participants, artisans and vendors with lower price 

points and easily carried items sell more successfully during the Home Tour. Please keep this 

in mind when planning the items you will bring on the day of the tour. It is important to plan 

accordingly and to note that you should not plan to bring more items than a large table will 

allow. Please note that slots will be reserved on a first come first served basis, and will be 

assigned by GCS Board members. 

      

We thank you and look forward to your participation. Should you have any questions, please 

contact Kerry Cusick at hometour@grotoncommunityschool.org or by phone at (401) 524-5606. 

    

Sincerely, 

 

Kerry Cusick 

 

Groton Community Home Tour, 

Artisan & Vendor Coordinator 

   

  

    

         

    

     

      

         

     

      

       

 


